Registration 2015

Dear Parents,

Summer is all but over, and a new school year and Air Cadet training year are upon us. Registration (together with a welcome BBQ – hamburgers/hot dogs) for new and returning Cadets takes place Tues 8 September at the Guelph Armory from 18:30 to 20:30. There will be veggie and gluten free options available.

This year's fees remain the same as last year, with \$75 fee per cadet due at registration.

With payment of the fee your cadet will receive a book of Air Cadet League of Canada (Ontario Provincial Committee) Lottery tickets. The cadets are required to return the ticket stubs completed. Proceeds of the ticket sales (\$50 per book) are retained by you the parent, as you have paid for them in your registration fee of \$75. This leaves the net cost of \$25 for your son or daughter to be enrolled in Cadets for the 2015-2016 training year. This is a very good deal in today's economy!

To expedite the process we have included the initial Registration form.

Please take the opportunity to consult the Parents Hand book also available on line, at www.121redarrows.ca. Should you have any questions, please contact Major Dave Elloway, Commanding Officer of 121 Royal Canadian Air Cadet Squadron or Malcolm Perrior of the Squadron Sponsor Committee. We may be reached by telephone at the Squadron office 519-836-1611, or through our web site: 121redarrows.ca.

Better yet come to the BBQ and we can talk in person!